
Knight Times! 

Knights of Columbus  
Council No. 8469 
Seward, Nebraska 68434 

Upcoming Events: 

 Monthly Meeting  -                            
Monday, September 16th at 
7:30 pm in the Library. All 
members are encouraged to 
attend! 

 Pancake Breakfast  -                      
September 22nd 
October 27th 

 Recycling Center - 
October 5th, 9:00  - 11:00 am 
5 volunteers needed 

Exemplifications: 

 October 8th: 1st Degree 
Lincoln, Nebraska 

 October 13th: 1st Degree    
Lincoln, Nebraska 

 October 15th: 1st Degree    
Lincoln, Nebraska 

 November 3rd: 1st, 2nd & 3rd 
Degree.  Lincoln, Nebraska 

From the Grand Knight’s Desk 

Brother Knights, 

As Knights one of our duties is to support and encourage our priest not only in 
their walk with the Lord, but in all that they do.   St. Vincent’s School is holding 
a corn hole tournament October 5th beginning at 11:30 am.  The word on the 
street is that there are a number of seminarians that would like to participate 
and that the event committee is looking for individuals to sponsor their entry 
fee of $25.  If you would like to donate $25 to sponsor a seminarian please see 
any officer or contact the school for more information.  What a great way to 
support our school and support our future priests.  While you are at it, sign up 
yourself and join in on the fun.   
 
I know that many of you already are involved in spending an hour with Jesus in 
the Wednesday through Thursday weekly holy hour.  If you are not currently 
signed up for an hour I would like to take this opportunity to encourage you to 
do so.   An hour is such a small amount of time to give to him after all he has 
done for each and every one of us.  There are so may thing that try to derail 
our journey to heaven and there is no better way to get back on track than to 
spend a quiet hour is his presence.    
 
Sincerely your worthy Grand Knight, 

Brandon Lindau 

September 2019 
StVincentSeward.org/Knights-Of-Columbus 

County Fair Thank you 

A big thank you to Rich Bohac for organizing the raffle ticket sales before and 
during the county fair.  This event has become a large fund raiser for our 
council and has given the Knights a presence in the community.  Thank you to 
all that helped sell tickets throughout the time leading up to the fair and at 
the fair.  Your time and effort does not go unnoticed.    

Birthdays 
Sept 2nd - Glen Hochstein           Sep t5th - Paul Cochran & Mitchell Hochstein 
Sept 9th - Nathan Bierbaum       Sept 10th - Samuel Sisco and Matt Stryson 
Sept 11th Ron Sorensen               Sept 14th - Jeff Krenk 
Sept 18th - Alexander Reimers   Sept 28th - Bill Riha. 

 



Yearly Events: 

 
 

 MONTHLY BUSINESS MEET-
ING – 3RD MONDAY, 7:30pm 
PARISH LIBRARY 

 

 MONTHLY PANCAKE BREAK-
FAST – EVERY 4TH SUNDAY 

 

 HIGHWAY LITTER PICK-UP – 
TWICE PER YEAR (USUALLY 
APRIL & OCTOBER) 

 

 RECYCLING CENTER – 9:00am

-11:00am on the following 
dates: 

June 29th 
August 17th 
October 5th 
November 23rd 

 

 TOOTSIE ROLL DRIVE – FRI, 
SAT, SUN IN OCTOBER (WAL-
MART & PAC N SAVE) 

 

 FREE-THROW CONTEST - 

JANUARY 
 

 ONE ROSE, ONE LIFE CAM-
PAIGN - JAN 

 

 ANNUAL KNIGHTS BANQUET 

 BARTEND FOR SPIRIT BAN-
QUET—APRIL 

 NATIVITY SCENE SET-UP 

 HABITAT FOR HUMANITY 

 DISTRIBUTION OF CHRIST-
MAS SACKS FOR CCD & 
SCHOOL CHILDREN 
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Silver Rose Mass  

The Running of he Silver Rose across Nebraska began on August 20th with its first stop in 
Scottsbluff.    We will take the handoff from the Fr. John B. Wallace council in Gretna on Sat-
urday the 21st.  Key Meyer will be delivering the rose to the church Saturday morning and 
we will celebrate Mass that evening.  That Monday the 23rd the Silver Rose will be handed 
off to the St. Peter council in Lincoln. 

In 2001, Supreme Knight Carl A. Anderson expanded the program by beginning the “Running 
of the Rose” from the 119th Annual Meeting of the Supreme Council in Toronto. “The 
‘Running of the Rose’ is a perfect program for the Knights of Columbus,” said Supreme 
Knight Anderson. “Through it we honor not only Our Lady of Guadalupe and express the 
unity of the Order, but we also reaffirm the Order’s dedication to the sanctity of human life. 
It is to the Blessed Mother that we turn in prayer as we work to end the Culture of Death 
that grips our society. As we think in terms of ‘One Life, One Rose,’ it is most appropriate 
that we turn to Our Lady of Guadalupe who made known her will through Juan Diego and 
the miracle of the roses.” The Silver Rose program features a sculpted silver rose carried by 
Knights from Canada through the United States to Mexico, bringing the Culture of Life mes-
sage on its journey. The Silver Rose is received at councils and parishes along its journey, and 
masses and prayer services are offered. Special border ceremonies with Fourth Degree hon-
or guards are held when the rose is transferred from one state to another, as well as inter-
nationally. 
 
Look for an email later this week for further details about the mass.   

Please contact Brandon at 402-499-8103 if you have any questions. 
 

 

4th Degree Activities 

Ushers: Sep 22nd @ 8:00 AM Mass.  
Richad Bollwitt and Jason Clark are scheduled to usher. NOTE that the email 
schedule showed ushering on Sep 15th. Lay ministers schedule has us ushering 
on the 22nd.  
 
 A. New 4th Degree Uniform (without beret).  
 B. Tuxedo with social baldric . 
 C. Dark suit, white shirt and tie.  
 
Whichever uniform you have is appropriate for ushering. If you cannot make it 
that date, get another 4th Degree member to sub for you. 

 
Mandeville Assembly Meeting October 6th.  

The next meeting for the assembly will be on October 6th in McCool Jct, NE at 
Camp Kateri.  The meeting will begin at 4:00pm.  We will have a Steak Barbecue 
after that with the York Nights of Columbus Council 1708.  The meal will cost 
$15.00 plus a reasonable tip, Steaks are Ribeyes, bake potatoes, beans, rolls & 
desert does not include the drinks which will be available.  

 

Future 4th Degree Activities:  

We will support confirmation in October at both York and Utica (exact dates 
TBA) and York tentatively will host the October meeting. 

 

 


